


Newsletter – Friday 30th June 2023

TRANSITION – 5th July
On Wednesday 5th July the children will be spending some of the day in their new class for September. We have had a bit of a swap around and after much thought and consideration, classes for September are:

Little Owls – Mrs Doyle
Elf Owls – Mrs Booker/Ms Goodwin
Snowy Owls – Mrs Potton
Barn Owls – Mr Clee
Tawny Owls – Mr Owens
Eagle Owls – Mr Gray
Wise Owls – Mr Edwards

The children have been told today who their teacher is for September. The teacher will be in touch with you before the end of term to introduce themselves and a brief outline on topics for September.

Monday 3rd July – Serlby Park transition for Y6 (Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday).

Monday 3rd July – Retford Oaks transition for Y6 (Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday)
                                 
Monday 3rd July - Elf Owls at the Butterfly House on an educational visit. 

Wednesday 5th July – Elizabethan High School transition for Year 6 (Wednesday, Thursday, Friday).

Wednesday 5th July - Transition day in school.

Monday 10th July – Start of Wise Owls Residential.

Monday 10th July – Elizabethan High School staff working with Eagle Owls class. Eagle Owls parents/carers invited into school at 3.15pm to watch a performance by the children that they have prepared with staff from the Elizabethan High School.

Thursday 13th July – Sports morning Key Stage 1 at 9.15am.     Key Stage 2 at 10.30am.
Please bring your own chair or blanket!

Friday 14th July – Wise Owls at Southwell Minster.
                                Annual reports out

Monday 17th July – Parents evening – 5 minute appointments 3.20pm – 6pm. Please phone Mrs Heggie to make an appointment. 
Tuesday 18th July – EYFS are at The Deep.

Wednesday 19th July - Tawny Owls Educational visit to Yorkshire Wildlife Park 

Friday 21st July – Parents/carers of Wise Owls are invited to DART graduation at 2.15pm in the hall.

Monday 24th July – Wise Owls pizza after school until 4.30pm.

Tuesday 25th July – 2pm Leavers service at Church for parents/carers of Wise Owls and Eagle Owls.

BREAK UP FOR THE SUMMER AT 3.15pm on Tuesday 25th July. Children return on Tuesday 5th September 2023.



